
New Submission for the Forward Plan of Decisions 
 

All proposed Key Decisions must be published on the Forward Plan for 28 days 

before the decision can be made. 
 

Title of Decision Floating Support Service Contract Extension 

Brief summary of the 
issue to be decided 

To extend the current Floating Support Service 
provided by Peabody for 2 years, as permitted by the 
contract 

Cabinet Member Cllr John Spence 

Lead Officer  Ben Hughes 

Consultation  
(who has been or will be 
consulted, including the 
public) 

Service users 

Who will take the 
decision 

Individual Cabinet Member 

Date on which or period 
within which we expect 
the decision to be taken 

1st April 2024 

List of documents 
(submitted to the decision 
maker for consideration, 
this must include an 
Equality Comprehensive 
Impact Assessment) 

Equality Comprehensive Impact Assessment 

 

 


